
1 
 

Royal Cross Primary School                     

Lancashire’s school for deaf children 

 

 

OFSTED June 2019   

 

Dear Parents/ carers 

 

I am absolutely delighted to share with all of our families the results of 

last week’s OFSTED short inspection. 

 

“This school continues to be outstanding”. 

 

I am so proud of all our school community including, our children, families, staff and Governors who 

have worked tirelessly to improve the outcomes of all our children and have been recognised by 

OFSTED for their commitment. This is our third consecutive ‘Outstanding’ which is a fabulous record 

for such a small school as ours. 

 

This has been a real community team achievement, so a massive thank you to all our families 

from myself, the staff and Governors for your help and support this year and in previous years! 

 

There will be a party before we finish for summer, everyone will be invited and more details will be 

shared next week. 

 

Thank you again! 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
 

Beverley Hennefer 

Headteacher 

27/06/2019 

 


